
Dear Will 

 

Please see the NIA notification attached below that has come to my attention.  

 

Much of what Ofgem proposes within the consultation appears to address many of the non-

compliance challenges/issues that we regularly encounter during our daily activities. 

 

I confirm that we are currently making a relatively simple, practical and cost effective 

offering to a number of the energy suppliers and larger installers that if adopted would 

address most, if not all of your proposals. 

 

Briefly, our offering that is not limiting to any size of business from plc all the way down to 

SMEs has the potential to allow full ECO/Ofgem compliance with little, if any disruption to 

legitimate workflows. 

 

Our offering is an electronically managed and controlled system providing geotagging for 

location as well as day and time notation of all activities. The electronic flow of data along 

with remote management of for UK wide chartered surveyor resources allows projected 

workload to be checked in accordance with Ofgem requirements and to proceed uninterrupted 

to install with a complete audit trail that includes the use of video camera boroscopes to 

record the Chartered Surveyors findings as well as measuring devices for cavity depths, all 

with built in anti-fraud functions. Again, the electronic flow of data on passed or failed 

inspections could potentially be relayed instantly back to the installer, energy supplier and 

Ofgem or indeed all three. 

 

Our partnering organisation has the resource and capability to service the entire UK, 

providing the level of reassurance, quality and professionalism that the ECO programme 

warrants. 

 

We are not seeking any form of monopoly or recognition from Ofgem, but felt that during the 

consultation period, Ofgem may wish to see and hear of methodologies by which any adopted 

proposals could be delivered in good time. 

 

Our team would welcome the opportunity to describe and demonstrate a potential solution to 

Ofgem and/or the members of Energy UK upon whom the proposals may at first sight appear 

to impact upon. 

 

I hope this is of interest to you and I would appreciate a speedy response on the level of 

interest that you have concerning meeting with us. 

 

I look forward to meeting you and your team. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards 

  

Phil Beynon 

European Business Executive 

ECO-OMG 


